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Twitter 

Don’t forget that you can always 

keep up to date with our PE and 

sport curriculum by following our 

Twitter page! 

 

@poultonlancelyn 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope you’ve had a wonderful, relaxing summer and are looking to another exciting year of PE and sport. 

Following the major success of the #HealthyBodiesHealthyMinds initiative last year, we will be continuing to 

develop the initiative this year with new events and adaptions to our PE and sport curriculum.  I’m so excited 

to see what this year brings! 

Mr Smith 

Autumn 2019 

School Games Mark 

Following a fantastic year of PE and sport, we were awarded the Gold School 

Games Mark for 2018-2019.  This is the first time we have been awarded this 

level and it is completely down to the great levels of engagement from our 

awesome children.  I am constantly amazed by the excellent values and 

enthusiasm that our children show in our PE lessons, extra-curricular activities, 

sport competitions and special events.  Let’s go for the Gold again this year! 

What’s New for 2019-2020? 

Last year, we enjoyed a highly successful start to our #HealthyBodiesHealthyMinds initiative.  Thank you so 

much for your feedback about our events such as our revitalised sports day activities and our 

#HealthyBodiesHealthyMinds festival.  I am so proud to continue leading PE again this year and continue to 

introduce further new factors to the initiative.  

This year, I am looking to increase the amount of competition during our PE lessons.  Throughout the school, 

as well as learning the fundamental skills of different sports, children will learn how to referee and lead 

games.  Many of our topics will now include inter-house competitions which will promote inclusion for all.  

Additionally, some year groups will be learning some non-traditional sports during their PE lessons including 

Boccia and Sitting Volleyball. 

Cross Country Events 

It’s that time of the year again when we will be attending the 

Wirral Primary Cross Country events.  Before each event, any child 

in Year 4, 5 or 6 are welcome to attend a trial, held during lunch 

time.  The provisional dates of the Autumn races are as follow: 

19/09/19 – Birkenhead Park 

03/10/19 – Arrowe Park 

17/10/19 – Higher Bebington Park 

- Hihh 


